External Examiner Required for the Durham PGCE Secondary (11-16) Partnership Programme
Durham University’s School of Education is seeking a new external examiner for the professional components of its PGCE Secondary Partnership programme (trainee placement, assignment and Standards work).  The appointment is to start in September 2012 and normally lasts for three years. 
The School of Education is one of the leading departments for education in the UK, recognised for the quality of its teaching, research and for its high levels of student satisfaction.  Our aim is to foster internationally excellent research and teaching, working on the most important and critical issues in education, and enabling scholarship to play a key role in advancing debate, informing policy and shaping agendas
Our March 2011 Ofsted inspection graded all our ITT provision as ‘Outstanding’ and we see the role of our external examiners as essential in helping us maintain and extend our very high standards. The student numbers across the 11 subject specialisms for the 2012-13 programme is currently 185.
The external examiner’s duties will include the scrutiny of coursework assignments, portfolios and visits to schools to observe trainees on placement.  We particularly welcome applications from academics with an interest in maths and/or science specialisms. Attendance at the end-of-year examination board meeting is also required.  The provisional dates for attendance during 2012-2013 are May 15-17th and Tues 2nd July 2013.
Our PGCE(S) programme has a strong history of working closely with our partnership schools and has developed excellent relationships with them.  The course is founded on a partnership model that ensures school partners are fully involved in all aspects of the course.  We are especially interested in innovative ways of continuing this model and enriching our trainees’ experience of preparing for their teaching careers. 
If you would like further details of the PGCE Secondary Partnership Programme at Durham or have any questions about the external examiner’s role, please contact the Programme Director, Ms. Ros Roberts (tel: 0191 3348394; email: Rosalyn.Roberts@durham.ac.uk).

If you would like to apply for the post, please send a letter of application together with a current CV, 
outlining your relevant qualifications and experience, to  Ms. Ros Roberts, School of Education, Durham University, Leazes Road, Durham, DH1 1TA, or by email to Rosalyn.Roberts@durham.ac.uk.
